
 

 

 

January 18, 2018 
 

via Electronic Mail 
 
 
Hon. Charles E. Grassley 
Chairman 
U.S. Senate Committee on the Judiciary 
 
 Re: Letter of January 11, 2018 
 
Dear Chairman Grassley: 
 
 I am writing in response to your letter, dated January 11, 2018, in which you have asked about the 
August 22, 2017 testimony from our client Glenn Simpson that Christopher Steele in the fall of 2016 said 
he believed the FBI had another source within the Trump organization/campaign.  Mr. Simpson stands by 
his testimony.      
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   
      Joshua A. Levy 
      Robert F. Muse 
      Rachel M. Clattenburg 

 


